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Grand Knotes from the Grand Knight 

 
 
Dear Brother Knights: 
 
On Saturday, October 8th, Brother Knights Tyler and Rick Langel will be hosting 
our annual pig roast at Tyler’s acreage east of Bennington.  This is a great event.  
If at all possible, please try to attend along with your family.  It is a very relaxing 
atmosphere with plenty of space for the kids to enjoy.  If you know of someone 
who might be interested in becoming a Knight, please bring them and their family 
along.  Thank you to Tyler and Rick for doing this for our council. 
 
Speaking of Tyler, he has been our membership chairman for the last few years 
and has done a fantastic job in that role.  He has suggested to me that he would 
like to turn that chairmanship over to someone else.  If you have an interest in 
taking over this critical role in our council, please let me know. 
 
Membership growth is often defined as the lifeblood of our council.  Please think 
of parishioners who would make good Knights and ask them to join our 
organization.  Please contact me or Tyler if you have someone who is interested 
in joining the Knights.  We will be scheduling a first degree ceremony soon.  
 
Our first pancake breakfast is October 9th.  If you would like to help out, please 
contact Jack Wojtas.  It is always a good chance to spend some time with fellow 
brothers and to serve our parish. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Mick Morrell 
      Grand Knight 
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October Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday, Oct 11 
Hanneman Hall 

   
 Rosary: 6:30 PM 

Meeting: 7:00 PM 
 

 

 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

If you know of any Knight or a member 
of his family who has recently died, is 
sick, in distress or is in need of our 
prayers for any reason, please contact 
Grand Knight Mick Morrell so that the 
prayers and support of this council may 

be offered. 

 
 

 
October Food Bank 

Mick Morrell 
 

     This month's Food Bank Team is 
captained by Kyley Holmstrom. 
Deliveries are scheduled for Sunday, 
October 16.  Members of his team are:  
John Bellavia, Damien Anderson, 
Mike Hugo, Brad Kearney, Tom 
Meehan, Mick Morrell, Todd Camp, 
and Chuck Manternach.  Next month's 
food bank team is captained by John 

Smith. 

The Knightly Knews is the monthly 
newsletter of the Knights of Columbus 
Council #10795.  All articles, suggestions, 
or critiques are welcome and should be 
directed to the editor:   Ron Frisse at 
402-715-4879 or rfrisse@cox.net Deadline 
for submission of articles or notes is the 
20th of each month for the next month’s 
newsletter.  If you have a change of 
address or email, please notify Financial 

Secretary Matt McConville  

 
 
 

 
Attendance Drawing $155+ 
 
No ace was drawn at our last meeting.   
October’s jackpot starts at $155.  With 
the money coming into the pot next 
month, the total should be around $190.  
That would be a nice reward for 
attending! 

 
 
 

 

Blood Drive News 
Mike Friederich 

 

     Thanks to all who helped make our 
last blood drive a success including 
brothers Jerry Uhing and Jim Bogner, 
who helped man the registration table. 
 
 We collected 18 pints of blood for patient 
care. Thanks for taking time out of your 
Sunday morning to help others in need. 
We hope to see you at the next blood 

drive on December 11, 2016.               

 

mailto:rfrisse@cox.net
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Upcoming Major Degrees 
Glen Kampschneider 

 
Upcoming Major degrees: 
 
October 10 -t Council 14077 
St. Charles Borromeo 
 
October 29 at Council 10160  

St. Stephen The Martyr 
 
November 20 in Gretna at Fr. John V. 
Wallace 
 
Major degrees are a great opportunity to 
obtain your 2nd or 3rd degree. 
 
    A Fourth Degree, Patriotic Degree of 
the order, is scheduled for St. Gerald 
Catholic Church on Saturday, October 8.  
Candidates will gather at 2:30 pm, with 
the degree starting at 3:00.  A mass, 
social and dinner will follow.  Details on 
dress code, costs, and RSVP contacts may 
be found on the K of C web site, 
fourthdegree.nebraskakofc.org 
 
 
If you are interested in attending an 
upcoming ceremony, please contact our 
district deputy district deputy Glen 
Kampschneider at 
gkampschneider@lutz.us 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Tootsie Roll Weekend 
Oct 8 & 9 

 

    The annual drive for “People with 
Intellectual Disabilities,” otherwise known 
as the tootsie roll drive will take place on 
October 8th and 9th.  John has most of the 
volunteer slots filled; however, If you 
would like to to help out please contact  
John Smith at jsmdsmith@cox.net 
 

 
ALL SAINTS DAY 

November 1st 
 

 
 

 
 
 

mailto:gkampschneider@lutz.us
mailto:jsmdsmith@cox.net
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Knight of the Month 
 

October 2016 
 

Chad Marquis 

 

 

Family of the Month 
 

October 2016 
 

Michael and Jann 
Friederich Family 

     The Grand Knight has declared Chad 
Marquis as the Knight of the Month for 
October. 

     Chad is a Third Degree Knight who joined 
our council in October of 2012.  Since that 
time he has become involved in Fish Fry’s, 
working many of them and joining the Fish 
Fry Committee.  Chad has helped out with the 
Farmer’s Market and helps Todd Hill with our 
dinner after meetings.  He serves as the 
Inside Guard for our council.  Chad and his 
wife Emily have two  children.  

     Thank you, Chad, for your service, and 
congratulations on this well deserved 
recognition of your dedication to our Council, 
our Church, and our Community. 

  

      The Grand Knight has named Michael and 
Jann Friederich Family as our Family of the 
Month for October. 

     Mike is a 3rd Degree Knight who has been a 
Knight for over 9 years.   Mike oversees our 
blood drives, and helps with pancake breakfasts, 
fish frys, tootsie rolls, and the farmers market.  

    Jann has been active at the parish as well.  
She has helped in the past with religious 
education and substitute teaching. 

     Thank you, Mike and Jann, for your service, 
and congratulations on this well deserved 
recognition of your dedication to our Council, 
our Church, and our Community. 
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3RD ANNUAL  ST.VINCENT DE PAUL 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

PIG ROAST 

October 8, 2016 

    Our Annual Pig Roast for all SVdP Knights and their Families along with any prospective Knights 
and their families will be on Saturday October 8th.  Tyler and Wendi Langel are graciously holding 
this event again at their farm in Bennington.  It is a wonderful location with plenty of space for 
kids to enjoy while the parents relax.  The dinner will be a roasted pig with sides and desserts.   
All you need to do is come out and have a great afternoon.  The event is BYOB, so If you can 
please bring something to drink and lawn chairs.  In the evening, Tyler usually lights a bonfire for 
everyone's enjoyment. Also October 8th is a bye day for Nebraska so no game conflicts.  People 
usually start arriving around 3 and The pig is usually ready around 5 PM;  

Date: 10/08/2016 (Sat.) 
Time: 3:00pm - 8:00pm CDT 
Location: Tyler Langel's Farm @ 13770 Bennington Rd, 
 
Please RSVP at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4babac22a46-stvincent 
 

 
 

 

                                Pancake Breakfast October 9 
                                                      Jack Wojtas 

 

 

 

Our first pancake breakfast for this season is scheduled for Sunday, October 9th after the 7:30, 
9:00 and 10:45 Masses.  The proceeds from the breakfast will be donated to two Pro-Life 
organizations: “Maverick Students For Life” a UNO student organization and “Emergency 
Pregnancy Services (EPS)” a well-known local agency.  We still need some additional workers to 
support this breakfast.  If you can work the second shift (9:30 to 12:30) or the third shift 
(12:30 to 1:30), please email Jack Wojtas at jwojtas@cox.net.   
 
As a “heads up”, the second breakfast this season is scheduled for Sunday, November 6th.  We 
will be circulating a worker signup sheet at the November meeting.  The last two breakfasts are 

scheduled for December 4th and January 29th.   

  
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4babac22a46-stvincent
mailto:jwojtas@cox.net


Knightly Knews October 2016   P a g e  | 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Value of Membership Referrals 

 
As a professional insurance agent, one of the things I appreciate most is when one of my 
brother Knight clients or his wife refers another member to me. This is a great endorsement 
of the service I provided. It tells me that they were so pleased with what I helped them 
accomplish that they want me to help others achieve the same level of financial safety and 
security. When I meet with you, please pass along the names of those who might be able 
to benefit from the analysis that I provide.  
 
Similarly, there is no stronger membership recruiting tool than the referral. How many of us 
know an eligible Catholic male who is not a member of the Knights of Columbus? Do you 
have Catholic family or friends, local or not, who have yet to join? Most likely, they’ve never 
been asked and don’t know enough about the Order to seek out membership on their own.  
 
If you have names of potential members, please pass them along to me or your Grand 
Knight. Let us know if we can use your name when we contact the gentlemen in question. 
It’s always more effective to tell a candidate for membership that he was recommended by 
a current member, especially someone he knows. Don’t worry if the candidate is outside 
the area I serve or beyond the district of the local councils, we can make sure we put these 
future members in touch with the right people in their communities. 
 
New members are the lifeblood of the Order. All the good deeds done by the Order are 
driven by the members. Over the past decade, Knights have given more than $1.55billion 
to charity and provided in excess of 673million hours of service. And our membership has 
merely scratched the surface in North America. Imagine the potential. 
   

Thank You, 
Steve G Kluthe MDRT 
 

 

Steve G. Kluthe FICF 
Field Representative  
Knights Of Columbus Insurance 
Office: 402 960-3179 

steve.kluthe@kofc.org 

www.stevekluthe.com 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:steve.kluthe@kofc.org
file:///C:\Users\Ron\Documents\KofC%20Newsletters\2014%20Newsletters\www.stevekluthe.com
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St. Vincent De Paul Knights Council #10795 Calendar 
 

October 2016 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

25 
7:30   Kerr     
9:00   Camp 
10:45 McCullough 

 

26 
 

 27  
 

 

28 29 
Krupa 

Rainbow Team 1 

 

30 
 

 

1 
PFH - 5:00 
Yosick 

2 
7:30   Tunning 
9:00   Pavel 
10:45 McConville 

3 4 
 

5 
 
 

6 
 

Morrell     
Rainbow Team 2 

7 
 

8 

 
 
PFH - 5:00 
Zelfe 
 
l 9 

 
 
 
7:30   Day 
9:00   Havermann 
10:45 Salerno 

 

10 
 

11 

 
Meeting 7:00 

Hanneman Hall 

 
 

 

12 
 

 

13 
 

Mantemach 
Rainbow Team 3 

14 
 

15 
 
PFH - 5:00 
Frisse 

16 
7:30   Morrell 

9:00   Halpin 
10:45 Neppl 

17 
 
 

18 
 

 

 
 

19 
 

20 
 

Meehan 
Rainbow Team 4 

 

21 
 

22 
PFH - 5:00 

Janecek 

23 
7:30   Kerr     
9:00   Camp 
10:45 McCullough 

 

24 
 

 25  
 

 

26 27 
Krupa 

Rainbow Team 1 

 

28 
 

 

29 
 

30 
 

 

31 

 

 1  
 

All Saints 
Day 

2 3 
Morrell     

Rainbow Team 2 

4 
 

 

5 
PFH - 5:00 
Yosick 

 
Future Council Meetings:  Nov 8,  Dec 13 
 

 


